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Hello,
My name is Lyndall Heather. I am a Registered Nurse and have been living in Darwin for
three and half years. 
I am writing to you today to voice my absolute disagreement with the proposal to the
Territory Coordinator legislation and urge the Scrutiny Committee to recommend to
Parliament that it not be passed.
The Northern Territory is my home, it is a place of beauty and nature, and I believe the
appointment of a Territory Coordinator puts the NT in harm's way.
I believe the future is protecting the environment and water and I do not believe the
proposal for a Territory Coordinator is the solution for this matter.

Kind regards,
Lyndall Heather




